
                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Head Teacher 
 

Fun in the Park - 22
nd

 September 2019 

 
We would like to invite all the pupils at your school to a fun, healthy and 
educational event in Tudor Grange Park on Sunday 22nd September by way of 
their own “Fun in the Park!” flyer. 
 
“Fun in the Park!” is a local community event for all the family which is 
supported by Solihull MBC and organised by Soroptimist International Solihull 
& District.  It offers a day out for all the family and promotes educational, 
environmental and health and well-being initiatives.  Young people have the 
opportunity to show case their talent and local charities benefit. 
 
The school will be receiving flyers for every pupil at your school.  We would be 
very grateful if you could issue these to the children as soon as you receive 
them.  Attached is the .pdf file of the flyer and would be very grateful if you 
could send this out to all your parents. 
 
If you have any queries or are unable to distribute the flyers to pupils for any 
reason, please contact Angela Sadler on 07770 703020. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Phil Leivers 
Assistant Director Learning & Skills 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council 

 

 


